

Notes From the Office

Looking ahead:

Thursday, September 21st - NO School

Wednesday, September 26th - Early Release Day



Coffee with the Principal

Date: Thursday, September 28th

Times: 10:00am & 7:00pm

Where: Lilja Learning Commons

Dear Parents and Guardians,

I am looking forward to seeing you at our upcoming Principal Coffees, where we'll have a chance for more of a dialogue!

I do know that in our busy world not all of you will be able to make it. If you can't come, but would like to let me know your thoughts, please take the following brief <u>survey.</u>

Best, Anne

Global Child

Languages early, languages for life! Again this year GLOBAL CHILD brings

The joys of early foreign language learning to your school:

- Songs, and games.
- Motion-filled activities.
- Home practice CD.

Questions and to request a registration form please call your Regional Coordinator Zouhaida Elian

at <u>781-444-7377</u> or email: <u>zouhaidaelian@yahoo.com</u>



Toiletry Collection Drive

TOILETRY COLLECTION DRIVE; We are collecting everyday essentials for homeless and low-income teens, families and individuals in and around Greater Boston.

Project Giving Kids, a nonprofit that connects kids to causes and community service opportunities, is preparing for their 2nd annual "*Create The Change Day*" on October 8 th. This fun-filled event will provide numerous hands-on activities for kids and families to volunteer together and will feature the growing PGK network of nonprofit partners in and around Boston.

WE NEED YOUR HELP!! We will be collecting new, unopened toiletries from now until Oct. 6 to help support these efforts. All items donated will be used at the "Create The Change Day" event. Please see the attached for specific item requests and other ways to get involved. A collection box will be placed in the front lobby. Please dick here for the flyer.

Kennedy Building Project Forum

JOIN US for the third Kennedy Building Project forum on October 11th at 7pm in the KMS auditorium. This forum will provide communicty members an opportunity to give input and feedback about the building project, as well as hear updates from the project manager and architect.

Please dick here to read more about it!

If you're unable to attend, we will be broadcasting on Facebook live, visit the facebook.com/natickps to tune in!

For more information: bit.ly/kennedynps

Office of Pupil Services

If your child has an IEP/504 please consider volunteering for Natick SEPAC! We are seeking volunteers for the 2017-2018 school year. More info can be found at www.sepacnatick.org. If you have questions or would like to volunteer please email naticksepac@gmail.com by Oct 1.

School Liaison

A great way to connect with and support the SEPAC (Special Education Parent Advisory Council) community is as a School Liaison. Natick SEPAC works to help answer questions and a majority of communication is done via email or phone. You don't need to know all the answers, just be willing to ask questions. Time commitment is based on your availability. As a SEPAC School Liaison you will:

- Act as liaison between your child's school and Natick SEPAC
- Connect with your school's PTO and share SEPAC information
 - Build awareness about Natick SEPAC at your child's school

Principal Anne Carothers | Lilja School | Phone: 508-647-6570 | acarothers@natickps.org

STAYCONNECTED







